
Celebrating Our Health Care 
Heroes on Mother’s Day
Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 10 – a time when we recognize how much 
our moms, grandmothers, aunts and godmothers mean to us.
Though circumstances are 
a bit different for this year’s 
celebration, we will still be 
highlighting all the mothers 
who make up our devoted 
staff. Especially during these 
times, our health care workers 
who are mothers have taken 
on the added responsibilities 
of helping their children 
with e-learning, providing 
emotional support and 
keeping their families safe.

If you or one of your 
colleagues is a mother or 
grandmother going above 
and beyond the call to service 
at this time, we want to hear 
from you! Please fill out the 
below form to be included in 
the health system’s Mother’s 
Day social media coverage.

We thank all our mothers for 
their tireless efforts and urge 
all New Yorkers to stay home 
this weekend to keep their 
mothers safe.

Name:

Title:

Work location:

How many children or grandchildren do you have (provide names and ages):

In 150-200 words, describe what it’s like to be a mother during this 
unprecedented time:

Include a photo of yourself with your children/grandchildren/or both.  
Family portraits are more than acceptable.

Please submit this form with the photo to XYZ@nychhc.org.
Thank you so much for all that you do as one of our  
Health Care Heroes – and of course as a mom.
*Names, photos and all information will be used on the NYC Health + Hospitals social media platforms.  
If you would rather not include the names and ages of children, that would be fine.
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